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JSC NC "KazMunayGas" announces changes in the management 

JSC NC "KazMunayGas" announces the following changes in the composition of the 
Company's management. 

Deputy Chairman of the Management Board Dauren Karabayev left his post on 
March 20, 2023 due to his transfer to work in the Chevron Group. 

Magzum Mirzagaliyev, Chairman of the Board of JSC NC KazMunayGas, thanked D. 
Karabayev for many years of conscientious work and contribution to the development 
of the company. 

Dauren Karabayev has worked for many years in various senior positions in KMG. As 
head of the economics and finance unit, he has done significant work to ensure the 
financial stability of the company. 

Further changes in the composition of the Management Board will be disclosed in 
accordance with the established procedure after the relevant decisions of the Board 
of Directors of KMG. 

 

 


